
Editorial Note
     With this issue, we note the retirement of several distinguished
members from the NDJFL Editorial Board.  Leaving the board after
many years of service are Peter Clote, Marcia Groszek, H. Jerome
Keisler, Elliott Mendelson, Mark E. Nadel, V. Frederick Rickey, and
Peter Schroeder-Heister.  Among this group, some have served as
past editors or as guest editors of special issues.  We appreciate their
service and dedication over the past many years as the NDJFL
prospered under their leadership.

     In addition to thanking and saying goodbye to the departing
editors, we are pleased to welcome the following new editors to the
Editorial Board:   G. Aldo Antonelli, Jeremy Avigad, Ulrich
Kohlenbach, Jan Krajicek, and Timothy Williamson. We look
forward to a long and productive relationship with them.
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